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NorthWestern Energy (NWMT)
Service Agreements

	Point-To-Point Service Agreements

These agreements for Firm and Non-Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service are in PDF fill-in format. 

Once opened, you will notice wording in red print -- this is the information you need to enter (to the right of the red print; the red print will not show on the printed documents). Most items are only entered once and then used to fill in the same information in other locations in the documents. The one exception is the company name in the notices section -- this form allows a different or abbreviated company name in the notices section. The tab key will move you from the current fill-in field to the next.

Once all information is entered, print the agreements, have two copies of them executed on behalf of your company, and then mail both copies to the address shown below for execution on NorthWestern Energy's behalf. We will then return one fully-executed copy to you.

Please mail executed agreements to:

NorthWestern Energy
Attn:  Mike McGowan
         Manager, Electric Transmission Services
40 East Broadway
Butte, MT  59701
Fax: 406-497-2054

You will be offered a standard form Service Agreement for Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service whenever you submit a Completed Application for Long-Term Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service.  All four pages of the agreement will have to be completed, with specifications for the specific transaction supplied on pages 3 and 4.
You will be offered a standard form Firm Point-To-Point Transmission Service Agreement when you first submit a Completed Application for Short-Term Point-To-Point Transmission Service.  These agreements are considered umbrella agreements that cover multiple short-term firm transactions. 
As described in the customer registration document (found under the Customer Registration folder under the OASIS documents area):

If a customer is offered Partial Interim Service or ultimately requests transmission service that results in the need for new facilities, service agreements specific to the requests may be drafted and tendered to the customer in accordance with NorthWestern’s FERC Open Access Transmission Tariff.
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Capacity Reassignment Service Agreement
This agreement must be used for capacity reassignments as described in the Business Practices for Capacity Reassignment found under the Business Practices folder.

The document provided here is in Word form format. The fields that need to be completed appear as gray boxes.



